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Wylie Addition, Administrative Relief, ADR-17-013 
 
 
 

Please accept the following comments from El Paso County Public Health 
regarding the project referenced above: 
 
 
 

 Although the proposed addition is on the north side of the house, 
please note that the on-site wastewater treatment system (OWTS) 
records indicate the OWTS is located on the south side of the house. 
Advise contractors not to drive or park in this area should your 
request be approved. Compaction of the soil treatment area may lead 
to premature system failure. 
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